
From: Irene Dawson  
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 1:56 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Hydro increase
 
OEB Canada,
The dramatic increase in electricity delivery will have a negative impact on the quality of life
for people who own cottages for decades in the Madawaska region. Electricity, is a human

right and people should not be taken advantage of and forced to sell their cottage due to a
54 per increase dictated by the OEB.
OEB, states how well its working to meet the needs of energy consumers. Unfortunately, not
all energy stake holders are treated equally. OEB, has decided
who will bear the burden of biased price increases.

We respectfully request that this be revisited and our concerns taken seriously before any
further decisions are made.
Ted and Gertrude Szpytma
Barry’s Bay
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